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Our outing June 17 – 19 was held at River Country Campground, Gadsden, Alabama and 

hosted by Paul and Sylvia Tarnuzzer.  There were 8 coaches in attendance.  Roy Sowers, 

President welcomed everyone and thank them for coming.  We had one guest Ray Yontz a 

friend of Kris Pollock. 

 

Friday evening everyone brought a salad for a pot luck salad dinner; which was delicious 

and enjoyed by everyone.  After dinner we enjoyed playing charades. 

 

Saturday morning for breakfast we all enjoyed making egg omelets in a zip lock bag.  Then 

lunch and the afternoon were free to tour the area, shopping, and or just relaxing.  

Everyone went to Top of the River for fish dinner.  After returning to the campground we 

had dessert and played wii game of bowling.  Kay Vaughn was the top bowler of all of the 

games. 
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